August 19, 2011

Mr. Dextra Hadnot

Director of External Affairs
AT&T Wisconsin

722 N. Broadway, Floor 13
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Re: U-verse Build-out Status

Dear Mr. Hadnot,

As you might recall, there was considerable interest and discussion over the scope of the
U-verse roll-out in Milwaukee and its benefits for City residents when AT&T presented
the company’s plans for this new product offering, and the Public Works Committee
remains keenly interested in the progress of this project. The Committee would like to
learn the current status of AT&T’s U-verse product build-out, and the number of
Milwaukee residents who have or can avail themselves of the voice, data and video
services provided through this product.

To this end, the Committee requests that representatives of AT&T appear before the
committee on September 13, 2011, to update the City on the current availability of this
product for residents, and AT&T’s plans for continued build-out of the U-verse service
area.

AT&T’s presentation to the Committee should include any service area maps,
PowerPoint presentations or other data demonstrating which City residents now have
access to U-verse, and which residents will gain access in the future.

Please, contact Aaron Cadle of our Legislative Reference Bureau at 414-286-8666 to
arrange the details for AT&T’s visit.

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to serve the residents of the City of Milwaukee.

Sincerely yours,

Ald. Robert Bauman
Chair — Public Works Committee



